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SANDOWN 10KM ROAD RACE 
The next event for the winter season is the Sandown road race, this Saturday, May 13 at 
Sandown Racecourse. The program of events is: 
 
1.45pm   Women U14 5 km Road Race 
          Men U14 5 km Road Race 
           Women U16 5 km Road Race 
           Men U16 5 km Road Race 
           Women U18 5 km Road Race 
           Women U20 5 km Road Race 
2.30pm     Men U18 10 km Road Race 
           Men U20 10 km Road Race 
           Women Open 10 km Road Race 
           Men Open JC DRAPER TROPHY 10 km Road Race 
 
Note that we have to provide 3 helpers to assist with officiating on the day, so if you or any of 
your friends or family can assist, please contact Julie Milner at mailto:jmilner@tpg.com.au. 
 
Athletics Victoria have advised that registration numbers and winter handbooks will finally be 
available for distribution on the day, so please make sure you bring some safety pins with you 
so that you can pin your new numbers onto your uniform! 
 
 
SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING - TUESDAY 16 MAY 2006 
As noted in the last newsletter, a Special General Meeting is being held on Tuesday 16th May 
2006 at the club rooms, commencing at 7:30 pm. The main purpose  of the meeting is to 
explain the role of the committee to Club members and to identify people that could possibly 
take on some of these roles to spread the load and ensure that the Club can take advantage of 
its wonderful history and great facilities and be  successful into the future. 
 
This meeting is most critical for the future success of the Club, so if you have  any interest at 
all in the future success of the Club then you must attend this  meeting to assist in putting in 
place a committee structure to develop a new long term plan and take the Club to the next level 
of success. 
 
WORKING BEE - SATURDAY 20 MAY 2006 
With the track season now finished and access almost available to the upstairs sections of the 
club rooms, there are a number of maintenance tasks that need to  be attended to in preparation 
for the opening of the club rooms and to repair and pack away equipment for the winter. 
 
A working Bee has been scheduled for Saturday 20 May 2006 from 12:00 noon until 5:00 pm 
to undertake tasks such as: 
 
- Painting the floors on the new club rooms. 
- Staining the timber framing around the internal windows on the new upstairs rooms. 
- Painting of new hurdle tops, repair of broken hurdles and stacking away hurdles in the shed. 
- Painting and repair of throwing implements 
- Installing covers over long jump pits 
- General clean-up of the track and rooms and disposal of rubbish. 
 
A BBQ lunch will be provided at about 2:00 pm for those who assist at the working bee. 
 



 
WINTER COMPETITION COMMITTEE 
Contact a member of the club winter competition committee if you have any enquiries. 
 
Graeme Olden 
ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au 
 
Ian and Megan Sloane 
ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au 
 
Chris O'Connor 
ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au 
 


